
Arlington  Drive  Improvement
Project  reaches  another
milestone
The  Arlington  Drive  Improvement  Project  reached  another
milestone.

The curb and gutter delineating the roadway along the south
side of the street is complete and the pavement along the
south  side  from  the  Davis  School  site  entry  to  Newport
Boulevard has been base-paved.

Two-way traffic on Arlington Drive is now restored and will
remain open through the project’s completion.

Nearly all the underground work is complete and the contractor
will finish base-paving the remainder of the street later this
week.

Lastly,  work  on  the  bioswale,  landscape  improvements,  and
construction of the bicycle trail will begin soon.
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